
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/28/2012 2:36:42 PM
Subject: What would y'all add here?

Please make any changes or additions you think are appropriate.
 
COLUMBIA, S.C. – Governor Nikki Haley today signed Continuing Resolution H5418 into law, delivering tax relief to 
small businesses and preventing a state government shutdown.


“My number one goal is putting South Carolinians back to work. For that reason, we fought for tax relief, beginning 
when we introduced our executive budget, because when taxes are low and businesses have profit margins and cash 
flow, they can hire people and our economy grows.”


The continuing resolution delivers tax relief for all of the small businesses in South Carolina by reducing their tax rate 
down to a flat 3% rate over the next three years.
 
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley
O: (803) 734-5074 | C: (803) 429-5086
 

mailto:Godfrey,%20Rob
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov

